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Sheplak, Scott A
From: Barnitt, Amber {BarrittAM@cdm.com)]

Sent: Wednesday, April 02, 2008 9:22 AM

To: Sheplak, Scott

Ce: mmhammond@swa.org, Hoefert, Lee; Mr. James Stormer, PBCHD, via e-mail; Halpin, Mike; Walker,

Elizabeth (AIR); Gibson, Victoria, Harvey, Mary; Patrick Carroll; Hibbard, Cynthia; Grimaldi, Jill; Pawlyk,
Ronald; Shah, Disha; Leo, Kevin

Subject: RE: Incompleteness Letter, File Number 0990234-011-AC
Attachments: WPBPRO07273.pdf

Mr. Sheplak-

Attached is a response letter CIDM has prepared on behalf of SWA regarding the incompleteness letter. Please feel free to
contact me with any additional questions vou may have. A hard copy is being mailed to your attenron.

Best regards,

Amber M. Barntr, P2,

CDM

1601 Belvedere Road, Suire 211 South
West Palm Beach, Florida 334006
Phone: 561.689.3336

Fax: 561.689.9713

Fmaik: barrittam@cdm.com

From: Harvey, Mary [mailto:Mary.Harvey@dep.state.fl.us]

Sent: Friday, March 28, 2008 3:48 PM

To: mmhammond@swa.org; Barritt, Amber; Hoefert, Lee; Mr. James Stormer, PBCHD, via e-mail; Halpin, Mike
Cc: Sheplak, Scott; Walker, Elizabeth (AIR); Gibson, Victoria

Subject: Re: Incompleteness Letter, File Number 0990234-011-AC

Dear Sir/Madam:
Please send a "reply" message verifying receipt of the attached document(s); this may be done by selecting

"Reply” on the menu bar of your e-mail software and then selecting "Send". We must receive verification of
receipt and your reply will preclude subsequent e-mail transmissions to verify receipt of the document(s).

The document(s) may require immediate action within a specified time frame. Please open and review the
document(s) as soon as possible.

The document is in Adobe Portable Document Format (pdf). Adobe Acrobat Reader can be downloaded for
free at the following internet site: http:.//www.adobe com/products/acrobat/readstep.html.

The Bureau of Air Regulation is issuing electronic documents for permits, notices and other correspondence
in lieu of hard copies through the United States Postal System, to provide greater service to the applicant
and the engineering community. Please advise this office of any changes to your e-mail address or that of
the Engineer-of-Record.
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